
(9/9/2008} Felicia Miller - RE: Notice of Orange Grove Data ResP-Qnse Worksho~ Pa e 1 

From: "Anderson, Shirley" <Shirley.Anderson@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
To: "Amanda Stennick" <Astennic@energy.state.ca.us> 
cc: "Felicia Miller" <Fmiller@energy.state.ca.us>, "Paula David" <PDavid@ene... 
Date: 9/9/2008 8:38 AM 
Subject: RE: Notice of Orange Grove Data Response Workshop 

Amanda: It's very unlikely that I can change my calendar to make a meeting 
in Fallbrook on Thursday; however, I'll see what I can do....or if someone 
else at LAFCO can attend. 

A common practice is to condition development permits on jurisdictional 
boundary changes to secure public services. It's a circular process; however, 
LAFCO requires the Environmental determination that the lead agency will 
render before the LAFCO process can begin...and it is generally the path 
followed. 

On October 6, LAFCO will consider a proposal to authorize the County to 
provide structural fire protection and EMS in certain unincorporated 
areas.....including the Orange Grove project territory. It is likely that 
LAFCO approval will be conditioned upon the County securing contracts for 
services with surrounding agencies (NCFPD would be of interest to the Orange 
Grove project). Regrettably, the final answer about fire protection would not 
be resolved until the County finalized contracts for service. Or, if 
contracts are not forthcoming, there may be actions proposed to annex 
territory into surrounding agencies. 

Have Alvin call me about any of this . 

Shirley Anderson 
Chief of Policy Research 
San Diego LAFCO 
619531-5403 

~Original Message---­
From: Amanda Stennic'k [mailto:Astennic@energy.state.ca.us] 
Sent: Monday, September 08,20089:19 AM 
To: Anderson, Shirley 
Cc: Fe'licia Miller; Paula David; Alvin Greenberg 
SUbject: Notice of Orange Grove Data Response Workshop 

Shirley - attached is the notice for the Energy Commission's OGE workshop 
scheduled for Sept. 11 in Fallbrook, CA. I will be there along with Alvin 
Greenberg who is preparing the Worker Safety and Fire protection for the OGE 
staff analysis. We will be addressing, among other issues, LAFCO. The 
workshop starts at 1:00 pm but we probably won't get to the LAFCO-related 
issues until 2:00. 

Thanks, 
Amanda 
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